
July 16, 1987

Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro
22 Elizabeth Street
Utica, NY 13501

Dear Sirs:

I wish to thank you, as well as compliment you, on your services regarding a
recent insurance claim that you represented for me.

I was especially impressed with the very professional and prompt manner of Richard
Smith. He did a great job of staying on top of thins and legitimately obtained
approximately 250% of the adjusters’ original settlement offer on this claim.

I assure you that I will be recommending the services of Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro
to others.

Again, my special thanks and compliments to Richard.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Funicello
President
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